
New brand for Anchor

Anchor is excited to announce a fresh new look being rolled out in time for Christmas this year. At the
heart of the new branding is an assurance and promise that Anchor engineers are committed to bringing
our customer’s building services to life. The new imagery captures the enthusiasm and energy of our work,
it communicates in a visual way how the buildings we work in are brought to life by the expertise of our
multi skilled engineers. Ian Paxton (MD) says, “The new Anchor branding is an important step forward for
us, it truly embodies our past heritage whilst looking to the future in a contemporary way.” If you would
like to find out more about the breadth of services we offer then please call a member of our help desk
staff on 01962 844488.
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